
PAVE ACADEMY CHARTER SCHOOL SEEKS PUBLIC INPUT DEVELOPING ITS
DISTRICT-WIDE SAFETY PLAN FOR ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY

SCHOOL 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR

Public Comment Accepted Through July 31, 2023

PAVE Academy Charter School is seeking public input in the development of its District- Wide 
safety plan. The District-Wide Safety Plan is a broad overview of the Building-Level Emergency 
Response Plan and needs to be reviewed annually.

To promote accountability and transparency PAVE Academy Charter School is soliciting public 
input from all stakeholders, including but not limited to:

● Parents;
● Teachers;
● Students;
● Administrators;
● School Leaders;
● Paraprofessionals;
● Specialized Instructional Support Personnel;
● Other School Personnel;
● Community Partners;
● Organizations with Demonstrated Experience;
● Community-Based Organizations;
● Local Government Representatives;
● Stakeholders representing the interests of children with disabilities, English learners,

children experiencing homelessness, children in foster care, migratory students,
children who are incarcerated, and other underserved students.

Stakeholders are asked to email info@paveschools.org to provide their thoughts on 
PAVE’s District- Wide Safety plan.

Responses received by July 31, 2023 will be reflected in PAVE’s final plan. Thank 

you for your contribution to this important effort.

mailto:info@paveschools.org

